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 Executive Principal: Mr Matthew Baldwin  

12th December 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Outcome of the consultation on the proposal to change the start and finish times of the  
school day at EBN Academy 2  
 
As per the letter shared earlier this half term, the consultation on changes to the start and 
finish times of the EBN Academy 2 school day closed on Midday Monday 27th November 
2023. During the consultation the Board of Trustees of the East Birmingham Network 
Academy Trust received one comment on the proposed changes around the timings of 
detentions at the end of the school day. The comments around this matter have been 
considered and feedback to the individual who raised the matter will be given.  
 
As a result of the minimal comments received in the consultation, we feel that our proposed 
changes reflect the needs of our community and stakeholders and have opted to move 
forward with them with no further amendments. This means that as proposed, from 
Monday 8th January 2024, the new timings for the school day will be:  
 

• Monday  8.45am – 2.45pm  

• Tuesday  8.45am – 2.45pm  

• Wednesday  8.45am - 2.45pm       

• Thursday 8.45am – 2.45pm (Year 10 and 11)/8.45am-12.30pm (Year 9)  

• Friday   8.45am – 12.30pm (all Year Groups)  
 
These times will be published on our website in due course. If, as a key stakeholder, you are 
unhappy with the outcome of this consultation then please refer to our complaints policy 
which can be accessed on our website at: Complaints-Policy-September-2023.pdf 
(ebnacademy2.co.uk). Alternatively, if you require a hard copy of the policy, please contact 
the Trust Office at EBN Academy 2 directly.  
 
If you have any questions about the process or the new timings start and end time of the 
school days then please put them in writing for the attention of Mr. M Baldwin either by 
post or email to enquiry@ebnfs.org.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mr. Matthew Baldwin  
Executive Head Teacher 
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